
  

²ƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ: 
 
Lights on courts 1 & 2 have been assessed by an engineer and 2 poles needed to be removed for safety 
reasons. These lights have now been removed and the courts can be used during daylight hours. A LUX 
lighting assessment also been conducted on the courts to determine if they are still compliant for night 
tennis competitions. If not they will look at whether upgrading the lumens in the remaining lights will work 
or temporary lights may be needed to enable us to continue night competitions at home. In the meantime, 
all night tennis home games will need to be moved to other venues. Also Council has had Geotechnical 
engineers conduct an assessment of the subsidence of the courts 3 and 4, all these reports will be collated to 
formulate a way to rectify the issues. 
 
                                             We have set a date for our last Working Bee for 2019, 
                                             Sunday 8th December at 10am.  WeΩre hoping to spring clean Club room 
                                             and courts, as competitions will be drawing to a close for the year. 
 

 

The Club Room gate lock is to be put through the Council lock and not the latch, as the Council needs access 
to maintain the blackberries/weeds on bank behind the Club room. Please note: The Blackberries have been 
sprayed with weed killer. High tensile chain has been installed on all gates around the Club and courts.  
 
New security lights have been installed around the Club room. We are also looking at quotes to fix and 
strengthen the shed so it can be used again as we have been unable to use it since the last break-in. 
 
FUNDRAISING: 
 

No fundraising happening at the moment.  

We are looking into another date for a BBQ either Bunnings or Woolworths but this will probably be in 2020. 

 
 
 

 

Committee for 2018/19 
 

President ς Deborah Jobling 
Secretary ς  
Treasurer ς Andrew Welsh 
 

Co-ordinators 
Ladies ς Robyn Bray 
aŜƴΩǎ ς Russell Davy 
Junior ς None 
 

General Members 
Chris Jobling, Ross Galt, Tom Dols 
and Craig knight 
 
Next Meeting: Sunday 8th Dec 

 

Contact for committee: 

cockatootennis@gmail.com 

Competition News 

The Mid-week Ladies and Night Tennis teams have almost 
finished their seasons with all teams looking to play in finals 
over the next few weeks. ΧΧΦDƻƻŘ [ǳŎƪ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΧΧΦ 
 

Teams are placed: 
 

Ladies ς DDTA ς Round 14        

 Tues - Section 2 ς 1st    
 

Ladies ς WDTA ς Round  

Thurs ς No team  
 

Night Tennis ς KDNTA ς Week 15 

Tues ς Section 4 ς 3rd        

Thurs ς Section 7 ς 1st     

Thurs ς Section 8 ς 2nd   
 

Juniors ς BDTA  

Sat ς No Team       



 

     

 

 
 
 
 

8th  Dec 
Sunday 

Working Bee 
10am 

8th  Dec 
Sunday 

Committee meeting 
12pm in Club room 

8th Dec 
Sunday 

Christmas Social  

12:30pm 
 

  

  

 

Thanks for Reading   - Cockatoo Tennis committee 

 

We would like to send a 

Big Thank you to 
 

 

Cockatoo Country  Market  
 

 1st Sat each month 
Next Market ς Twilight Market 

Saturday 30th November 
3pm to 8pm 

 

Support our 

supporters 

Cockatoo  

    

 

Social Night: 
 
 

 
 

Bring a plate of food to share and your racquet. Come down and join us for a casual hit. 
Free tea and coffee; BYO all other drinks. 

This is our last Social event for the yearΧ See you all there Χ 
 

 
 

                              Coaching is available for all ages and levels.  

                              Deb offers group, private and squad lessons.  

                              She also offers Cardio workouts and birthday parties. 

                       For more information Please contact Deb on 0433 820 088 or Web site www.dctennis.com.au 

Dates  to  

Remember  

Christmas Social Lunch 

Sunday 8th December  

At 12:30pm 

 


